
 

NOTICE OF A REGULAR MEETING  

BY VIDEOCONFERENCE OR CONFERENCE CALL 

 
 A meeting of the Barrington Public Library Board of Trustees will be held on 

Monday, July 13, 2020, beginning at 7:00 p.m.  Due to health and safety concerns 

related to the COVID-19 virus, this meeting will be held via conference call 

pursuant to Executive Order 2020-07, which was extended by Executive Order 

2020-39. 

 Members of the public may join the webinar by using this link: 

https://balibrary-org.zoom.us/j/95463243483?pwd=cHVyTHpnS0JoR1F4enB4bDFUOWxGZz09 

with password 796617.   Or can connect to the meeting via telephone by dialing 

1 (312) 626-6799 with Webinar ID 954 6324 3483 and password 796617. 

International numbers available: https://balibrary-org.zoom.us/u/aeFPBgDv4p 
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